
 

   The Legend Continues…  
 

   PINETREE WAY 
    ELEMENTARY 
25 YEARS YOUNG! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You are invited to join us in celebrating 
Pinetree Way’s 25th year.  We will enjoy cake 

and coffee.  NO RSVP Required. 
 

 

November 22, 2018 
 3:30 – 5:30 p.m. 

 1420 Pinetree Way, Coquitlam 
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